
FRIENDLY PET REMINDER 

Remember, per the Town of Greenfield Ordinance #’s 5 & 8, dogs are NOT allowed to run at large.  
Please keep dogs leashed at all times when outside the confines of your property.  Also, remember all 
dogs need to be licensed.  View the calendar on the Town of Greenfield website for dates and times of 
dog tag licensing in January or 1. Watch for dates in your email, Facebook, and township website to 
register dogs in person at Townhall in February and March.  2. Or you can mail with the self-addressed 
envelope to send tag back.  3. Or you can put in drop box with the self-addressed envelope to send tag 
back.  Lastly, it is the pet owner’s responsibility to PICK UP after your pet when not on your own 
property, this is not an option!  Thank you! 
 
 


